
  
 

Brat Fry Thanks 
We had another successful benefit brat fry on April 17 and 
were able to show a profit of $2,565.03 plus received 
matching funds from Catholic Financial of $1,000.00.  Thank 
you to everyone who came and enjoyed the delicious food, 
those who donated to the silent auction and bucket raffles.  
Special thanks to those who helped fry out, organize kitchen 
help and coordinate bar donations.  We could not have done it 
without your assistance! 

 
Rummage Sale 

As you start your spring-cleaning, keep in mind that we are 
going to hold another 3-day rummage sale at the park on 
Wednesday June 29 thru Friday July 1.   
 
You can drop off items Sunday-Monday (June 26-27) at 
Heritage Park, if no one is there just leave outside.  Someone 
will be checking for drop offs.  If you have large items to 
pickup (no appliances) call Judy Koehler at 920-849-4262 if 
needed leave a message. 
 

Join Hand Day 
We were blessed with a HUGE turnout for the Join Hands Day 
at Heritage Park.  The group consisted of Pine Creek 4-H, 
Veolia Environmental, Catholic Financial and St. Martin 
Heritage Park members.   
 

 
Through the generosity of an anonymous donor and the 
donated time of Brian and Will Heimann we were able to 
replace the concrete entrance to the community hall.  This has 
made the entrance safer and more welcoming.  Stop in to see 
the wonderful work! 
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2011 Calendar of Events 
 
3-day Rummage Sale - June 29 thru July 1.  Hours will be 
Wednesday 4-9, Thursday & Friday 8-5.  Bag sale Friday 
from 3-5. 
 
Jerry Schneider - Polka-in-the-Park on Sunday July 17.  The 
day begins with an 11:00 a.m. Mass followed by a concert 
from 1:00 until 5:00.  Come and dance away under the tent. 
Enjoy German style food and refreshments.  We are asking 
your assistance to donate bars (drop off that morning) and/or 
work in the food stand.  If you are able to work please call 
Colleen Kolbe at 849-2594. 
 
Golf Outing benefit will be on Saturday August 13 with an 
8:00 am tee off at Hickory Hills Country Club in Chilton.  Get 
your team together and contact Deb @ 898-1977.  We have 
great hole-in-one prizes from Miller Implement and Riesterer 
& Schnell. 
 
Sips & Slurps Wine & Beer Tasting - October 8 so get your 
brew started.  We would love to serve your home-brewed wine 
and/or beer at this fun event! 
 
Red Star Express Christmas in the Chapel - December 3.  
More details to follow. 
 

 
Thanks to the generous donation from Leonard Kolbe in 
memory of Jean we were able to replace the old metal rail in 
the chapel with this beautiful oak decorative staircase.  
 
 Check out our website StMartinHeritagPark.org or contact us 
by email at Info@StMartinHeritagePark.org as we welcome 

your ideas and comments! 
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